
 

 

 

<First Notification> 

March 8, 2018 

 

To:  Our Valued Customers 

 

Re:  MAERSK HONAM (V.806W) – Fire on board on 6th March 2018   

 

It is regrettable to inform you that the MAERSK HONAM reported a serious fire in one of the cargo 

holds on 6th March whilst approximately 900 nautical miles southeast of Salalah, Oman while on a 

laden voyage from Singapore to Suez. 

 

The cause of damage is not known yet but will be thoroughly investigated, and it has not yet been 

reported by the vessel owner which containers were affected by fire.  

 

We have received a situation update from Maersk Line today (below), and will make sure that you 

are notified once we have additional information from the vessel owner. 

 

We do apologize for your inconvenience. Should you have any questions or comments, please feel 

free to contact your local Hyundai Representative in your area. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Hyundai Merchant Marine Co., Ltd 


